
You're Invited! 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to invite you to our Annual Customer Gratitude Celebration! 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: 123 Celebration Ave, Hometown, ST 12345 

Join us for an evening of appreciation with delicious food, engaging activities, and wonderful 

company. It's our way of saying thank you for your continued support. 

Please RSVP by October 1, 2023, to reserve your spot! 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Warm regards, 

The [Your Company Name] Team 


